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Necola Chisholm

From: Gary Bruce <Gary.Bruce@esc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2016 4:23 PM

To: Necola Chisholm

Subject: Barlings Beach plan of subdivision - DA 77-03-2002 - MOD 10

Hello Necola 

 

Thanks for your phone call today. I have had staff review the proposed modification and no objection is 

raised from Eurobodalla Shire Council.  

 

Regards Gary 

 

Gary Bruce 
Divisional Manager Development Services 

 

t 02 4474 1087 | m 0428 915 805| f 02 4474 1234 
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www.esc.nsw.gov.au 

Eurobodalla Shire Council acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which we work. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain information which is 

confidential or privileged. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee (or responsible for the delivery of the email to the 

addressee), please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify the author immediately.  


